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Ed, Phil, please see below a request we have made to the ATLC for funding for the proposed
long jump pit. The ATLC require a letter of support from the TC. Is this something you could
assist with please or offer advice on how I could obtain such a letter.

Many thanks
John
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Cycle Path Rights of Way

To whom it may concern

Whilst | was pleased to see that a cycle path has been put in along the London road in
Attleborough (shared with pedestrians) | was very disappointed to see that there are no
rights of way for pedestrians and cyclists. This is particularly of concern for cyclists,
especially young children who | regularly see cycling ahead of their parents/Carers as they
have to stop at every junction to give way to motorized traffic. This creates potential for
accidents and also makes the cycle path pretty much unusable for cyclists unless they are
happy to stop every few seconds at each of the many junctions.

| notice that the cycle path along the Newmarket Road in Norwich now gives priority to
cyclists across each junction and wonder if this is something that Attleborough Town Council
would consider? This would not only make the cycle path much safer for everyone but
would also encourage more people to cycle in my opinion. | cycle but don’t use the cycle
path as | find | am safer on the road as there is more potential for a collision by crossing
each road junction.

| would be very grateful to hear your comments.
Many thanks
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Of Little Ellingham Parish









